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Mr. Rosario Cirrincione

Room 45-F, Hubert Humphrey Building
200 Independence Ave. SW
Washington D.C. 20201

Dear Mr. Cirrincione,
Thank you for sending me the documents I requested from you this last spring.
I am now writing to request the following information and records:

1) All correspondence to date and forthcoming, that relates to the Office of Inspector
General Reference Control Number H132833, regarding Community Housing
Services Inc., a Head Start grantee.

2) All correspondence between Community Housing Services Inc. and personnel at the
Children & Youth Development Unit, Department of Health and Human Services,
Region IX, 50 United Nations Plaza, San Francisco CA, dating back through 1997.

Thank you for your ongoing assistance.
Sincerely,
e Bl sy
Kerri Bodmer
2391 Santa Rosa Ave.

Altadena CA 91001
(626) 798-0638



